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One in custody following Platte Co bank robbery
(KAIR)--One person is in custody following the robbery of a Platte County,
Missouri bank.

According to a news release from the Platte County Sheriff's Office, the U.S. Bank
in Edgerton was robbed shortly before 12 noon Tuesday.

A person of interest was taken into custody a short time later following what the
news release calls “a pursuit involving multiple agencies.”

The Platte County Sheriff's Office is working with the Federal Bureau of
Investigation as the investigation is ongoing.

Details pertaining to the robbery, as well as the identity of the person in custody,
aren't immediately made public.
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